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~UBC 

mtc! association of university and college employees 

Libby Nason 
Senior Employee Relations Assistant 
Employee Relations Assistant 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Ms. Nason: 

June 3, 1982 

Re: Youth Employment Opportunity Programme 

This letter will advise you that the matter of authorizing funding 
for the application attached to your letter of May 25, 1982 has been put in 
the hands of the Grievance Committee. 

Please contact Helen Glavina should you not hear from the committee 
within the next week . 

cc: Helen Glavina 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local l 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


